SUPERINTENDENT'S REPORT FOR Workshop and Finance Committee - FEBRUARY 26, 2013

The Cape Elizabeth School Board held a Workshop and a Finance Committee meeting at 6:30 p.n.
on Tuesday, February 26, 2013 in the Cape Elizabeth High School Library,

John David —  Michae! Joama Ebizabeth Mary M. Kate
[ Chiristie & Hillman i Moore [ Morrissey i Scifres = Townsend & Withams-Hewirt
Minutes
WORKSHOP

Presentation of Superintendent’s 2013-2014 Budget.

FINANCE COMMITTEE

Monthly finance reports were reviewed and warrants signed.

Adjourned 8:38 p.n.

Respectfully submitted,

Meredith Nadeau
Superintendent of Schools



